
• have a chance to ask questions,
• speak with IB staff about the program, and
• hear from Lesher alumni about their
experiences in the Pathway.

Please join us at Lesher for an 
informational meeting about Poudre High 
School's International Baccalaureate 
Pre-Diploma Pathway.  At the meeting you 
will: 

POUDRE HIGH SCHOOL

IB INFO NIGHT

Monday, November 7, 2022 
5:30 p.m.-6:30p.m. in the 
auditorium 

All 8th grade
students &
parents are
welcome

SEE YOU THERE!




